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South Okanagan residents will be able to learn how water supply is managed for transboundary 

water bodies in the region, with the premiere of a documentary film next week. 

'A River Film' will debut at the Sonara Centre in Osoyoos on Oct. 17 at 6:00 p.m., during 

the International Osoyoos Lake Board of Control's annual meeting. 

The film showcases Osoyoos Lake and the Okanagan River Basin, two bodies of water that require 

joint management between Canada and the U.S. 

"Breathtaking film footage provides a spectacular look at the river and the lake, taking viewers on a 

tour of various sites in the watershed, meeting the people, and connecting with the fish and other life 

that relies on a healthy water supply," a release from the Okanagan Basin Water Board said. 

“It’s unusual to be in a transboundary, shared watershed,” Anna Warwick Sears said, OBWB 

executive director and board member of the IOLBC. 

“The meeting is an opportunity for the public to ask questions of the decision-makers which only 

happens once a year.”  

Sears said the film highlights the challenges and importance of protecting those water bodies. 

A second red-carpet screening will take place at the Oliver Theatre on Oct. 25. 

https://www.castanet.net/reporter/Colton-Davies
http://ijc.org/en_/iolbc/Home


Admission is free for both screenings. 

Registration is required for the screening at the Oliver Theatre, which can be done here. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/a-river-film-free-screening-tickets-38441900760

